

Dunany Country Club Weekly Bulletin July 4, 2018

Thank you to everyone who helped us open the season with our traditional Director's Dinner. It was our pleasure serving you...Our sincerest thanks to the hardworking volunteers and The Classics for the wonderful entertainment!



Kitchen Crew (photo G Cameron)



Bartenders (photo C Aikman)





Happy Attendees (photos by A Macleod)

Match & Handicap

Hot enough for You? Please remember to hydrate. Water is available on the course and in the Starter Shack. Please take a few sips every hole and wear a hat.

32 golfers competed in the **Raguin Leslie Cup**. A great turnout and the weather was a big improvement over last year's drenching rain. At a very emotional tee off we remembered Ross Leslie and Dorothy Sutherland and shared a moment of silence.

Congratulations to our winners!

- Peter Wright triumphed with the low net victory
- Bill Gauley finished a close second
- Angie Macleod won the ladies low net
- Codie Barbeau shot a sizzling 40 to win the low gross
- Jeff Adams and Tracy Wightman won closest to the pin
- Scott Ritchie and Debbie Havill won the longest drive

The Bonze Trophy for Parent and Child Over 16:

This years winners are **Sean and Rick Joyce**. Thanks to everyone who entered!

This weekend is the **Husband and Wife (Turtle)** - The format is two ball (alternate shot) and is a net tournament. Tee off shotgun at 1 p.m. - the tees will be closed at 11 a.m. Following the tournament cocktails will be served at 3 p.m. Please sign up in the Starter Shack.

TIME CHANGE for this Sunday July 8 the **Maples Parent and Child under 16 will be held at 11 a.m.** and NOT 1 p.m. The tees will be closed as of 10:45 a.m. Please sign up in the Starter Shack. The new time will accommodate those who want to attend the annual Beach Service at 3 p.m.

The flights for the Markham Cup are posted in the shack and online. I've made the cut at 32 and this means we have a lot of golf ahead. Please inform yourselves of your matches and respect the deadlines of each round. The Men's Best Ball Flight will be updated in the Starter Shack as well as online at http://www.dunanycountryclub.com/markham-cup. (see the "Markham Cup" page in the "Golf" dropdown menu on the Dunany website)

Please be considerate of others on the course and allow the faster groups to play through. See you on the tee. - Chrys Tindale

Get Those Quilt Squares In

We now have 19 completed quilt squares but need a few more before construction can start. Please return your completed square to the Starters Shack as soon as possible. As soon as we have a few rows together **Jean** will call for hand sewing volunteers. Great work!

Jean Sutherland Towell - 450 562 5668

Yoga is Back

Yoga officially starts today at 4 p.m. For those that have registered for the session, please bring your money or cheque as well as your signed Waiver. The first class is "Easy yoga/Yin" with **Gaye Parsons**. Bring a cushion to hold those longer poses! For those who want to drop in, the fee is \$10.00. Don't forget water! If you want to register, please let **Lynn** know at lynn.palmer@rogers.com.

Ladies Golf

Thank you for completing the Qualifying Rounds for President's Cup and Captain's Prize. The draws are posted in the Starter Shack as well as the draw for the Four Ball Match Play (Better Ball). These are handicap competitions so please ensure that all your scores have been entered. Instructions for match play and preparing your score card are available in the Starter Shack, and the starter will be pleased to assist you. If you have any questions, please be in touch with **Diane Glionna or Dianne Vanstone**.

See you on Ladies Day! Our fun competition this week is Hidden Partners.

Mike Roy Tournament - July 20 at 3:30 p.m.

Last year's inaugural **Mike Roy Tournament** was a huge success! This year we will have a maximum of 64 golfers, please sign up in the Starter Shack before July 17th for golf and/or dinner. Groups will be made by the organizing committee. Tournament rules will be explained to you on the day- just bring some \$\$ to help your game!

We are still looking for Prizes and would appreciate any donations, gift cards are always a great win. Please contact **Stephanie Logothetis** for any questions.

Stay hydrated on the golf course and happy golfing!